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Notification under Section 470 of the Petroleum and Gas (Production and Safety) Act 2004

Notice is hereby given that on 23 September 2021, Australia Pacific LNG CSG Transmissions Pty Limited (ACN 138 156 466) made an
application for the grant of a Part 5 Permission pursuant to section 463 of the Petroleum and Gas (Production and Safety) Act 2004 to
enter the area, described below. The area described below is within the area of Pipeline Licence Number 2059, granted to construct or
operate a pipeline as part of the APLNG Project. The Part 5 Permission was granted by the Minister for Resources on 23 November 2021.

The area of the granted Part 5 Permission is that part of the State of Queensland within the boundaries as detailed below:

DESCRIPTION OF LAND

The area comprising an 80 metre wide corridor within the boundaries of the Alignment Reference Line. This corridor crosses the
Columboola Creek, which forms a boundary watercourse between lot 34 on plan BWR106 and lot 70 on plan BWR97.

Alignment Reference Line means the piecewise linear line formed by line segments joining sequential ID points (tabled below) starting
at ID point 1 and ending at ID point 4:

Point Longtitude Latitude

1 150.326408 -26.726187
2 150.325668 -26.725391
3 150.326487 -26.725469
4 150.326566 -26.726202

Further details about the grant and a copy of the map can be obtained by contacting:

The Petroleum Registrar

Petroleum Assessment Hub

Department of Resources

Telephone: 3199 8064

Email: petroleumhub@resources.qld.gov.au

Address: Level 4, 1 William Street, Brisbane QLD 4001, PO Box 15216 City East QLD 4002

MINISTER FOR RESOURCES, THE HONOURABLE SCOTT STEWART
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